
COMPLIANCE STATEMENT 

May 10, 2023 

Dear Strata-Tac Customer, 

Strata-Tac continues to monitor potential regulatory, safety, health and environmental impact of 

our products as part of our on-going product stewardship and regulatory compliance efforts. As 

such, Strata-Tac routinely reviews material composition of our products against local, state, and 

federal regulatory compliance requirements. 

Strata-Tac has reviewed their products along with raw components from their suppliers. Based on 

this review, Strata-Tac has determined that there are no intentionally added PFAS materials in 

any of their products. Strata-Tac assumes no liability and is not responsible for any PFAS, PFOS, 

or PFOA that may be present in the customer owned film. 

If you have any additional questions, please contact your representative. 

Regards, 

Strata-Tac Quality & Regulatory Team 
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